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Senator Elaine Phillips Attends “Coaches Vs. Cancer” Charity

Basketball Event
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Senator Elaine Phillips recently attended the “Coaches vs. Cancer” charity basketball event

with the Floral Park Memorial and North Shore High Schools.

“I applaud the entire faculty, staff, students, athletes and the entire community who came

together to support breast cancer awareness and raise funds for this cause,” Senator Elaine

Phillips said. 
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